



Dear Parents, Greetings to you,

The School policy clearly defined from Day 1 does not allow students to carry mobile phones. We have been informing & counseling the students of Grade IX to XII regarding the same, but the students are not ready to listen to us.

From tomorrow onwards i.e. Tuesday, 19<sup>th</sup> July 2022, we will not allow students to carry mobile phones under any circumstances not even on the pretext that they come on their own & that is why you the parents ask them to carry the mobile phones. In such cases the mobiles should be kept in their vehicles & should be only brought out once they have left the school campus. Violation of the above policy would lead to termination from School permanently.

Kindly consider this as last & final warning.

Thanking You, Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh Principal